
Letter from the Chairperson 

We have a new look Village Hall ! 

Over three weekends in February a team of 
local volunteers have been busy giving the 

inner hall a face l ift with a new coat of paint 
and resealing the wooden floor. Thank you 
to all who turned out. When you visit the 

Hall you will see that the results are a fresher 
and more  attractive space -that is in             

demand.  

We thank Sarah Price who l ives in Stable 
Lane, Mouldsworth , for her help and gener-

osity with providing paint and donating    
carpet tiles. 

We now have a number of  regular classes 
and activities and our local groups are         
increasingly using the invaluable  local          

facil ity. Drop in to have a look.                                          
Ian Milbur n               
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   Manley Village Hall is managed by a  

Management Committee  

We will be holding our AGM in May when we hope 
to attract new people to join either on the         
Committee or as part of a bigger group of           

volunteers who can help with events, promotion, 
development of the premises and grant application 
and a host of other tasks that can be fulfilling and 
a great  opportunity to meet new people in your 

area. Please consider putting your name forward 
–we have great enthusiasm and plans for the      

future of the hall. 
Date of AGM: Monday, May 23rd 2011 
If you require more information please contact  

secretary@manleyvillagehall.org 
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Alvanley and Manley Church 
Spring  Fair 

Bank Holiday Monday May 2nd 2011 - 
from 11am. 

At Manley Parish Field and Village Hall  

Dog Show, Maypole Dancing, 5-a-side 
Football Tournament, Helsby High 
School Band ,Tug of War, Bouncy Castle, 
Magician, Games, Stalls, 
Refreshments, BBQ-and 
lots more!  

Join the Village for a  
great family day out! 

 
A variety of fresh, locally produced food and 
goods on sale at your  doorstep. 12 stalls are 
booked making this our biggest ever! We hope to 
make these a regular event at Manley Village Hall. 

Stall holders £10 a stall.  
Tea/coffee and bacon butties for sale.  

 Sundays at Manley Village Hall   
10am –1pm 

  
 
 
 
 
 

You are invited to an afternoon get-
together over a cup of tea or coffee 

with cake on March 10th 2011  
2-4pm 

A chance to meet at our  
Village Hall, see what improvements 
have been made and find out what            

plans we have for the future  
improvement of the venue. 

   
 
Call Ruth -01928740365 

Dates for Farmers’ 

March 27th 2011 

June 26th  2011 

September  25th 2011 

November  27th 2011 

Organic Eggs & potatoes 

Plant Stalls 

 Haworth’s Apple Juice Jane’s Meals to Go  

Harvey’s Pies 

Ostrich Meat 

Butchery 
Chocolatier 



Quiz Night  
Test your wits again!  

Be prepared to be  
challenged. 

Friday, March 4th 2011 

£7 each including a 
Hot Supper 

Come as a  4 or team up on 
the night. 

Tickets from Lisa 01928 
740210 Buy in advance to 

avoid disappointment! 

 
 

 
 
Thank you to those who turned out to make our 

Indulgence Evening such a success– it surpassed 
our expectations! We raised a   staggering £900  

and a cheque has already been sent to          
Breakthrough Breast Cancer for £300. There 

were lots of raffle prizes, lovely goods on sale, 
pampering treats for all, and a host of                

demonstrations all washed down with some wine 
and tasty nibbles. We especially want to thank 

Jean and her team from Whistles who generously 
gave their evening and talents to make the eve-
ning a special one for all who   attended. Look 

out for similar events later in the year. 

We are busy organising a  

  
 
 
 

for the Village Hall in time for the  
May Fair on  May 2nd 2011 

-Monday Bank Holiday.  
We are looking for images of Manley, Mouldworth, Alvanley 

and Ashton Hayes. 
The photographs will then be used  to decorate the interior of 

the hall. 
The winners will be announced at the May Fair and a cash prize shall be awarded. 

For more details and entry forms contact manleyvillagehall@gmail.com 

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES-April 21st 2011 
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You can view our online 
bookings calendar to find 
available dates for your 

event at; 
www.manleyvillagehall.org 

You can book the hall by visiting 
www.manleyvillagehall.org and 

downloading the relevant forms.    
You will be given details of how to 
read our Conditions of Hire and the 

hire rate, currently  
£8ph-daytime,£10ph-evening and 

£15ph for Fri and Sat evening hire. 
 

Booking the Hall 
Manley Village Hall is available for hire day or      

evening. It has a fully licensed bar and can            
accommodate between 80-120 people. It is 

equipped with a fitted kitchen.  
(Please see photographs on website.) 

Spring is coming 
A Parish Boundary Walk    

is being planned with an All Day Breakfast     
to follow at the Village Hall  Sunday May 15th 2011 

Come and enjoy a day out in our beautiful Cheshire countryside!  
Time to be confirmed _ contact secretary@manleyvillagehall.org 
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  Pilates 
with Stretch and Relaxation 

Jen is to start a new  Pilates class from  
Thursday 3rd March 2011 

The first session will be at  6.30p.m. Come along on this date for an  
introductory session and to find out more about  future times and 

dates. (Usual start time will be later– 7p.m.) 
Bring your own mat or buy one from Jen.   

Find out more -Contact 07779 272353 or 01829 759319.  
Jen Francis - Health & Fitness Consultant 

Weigh only, exercise only or both, the 
choice is yours 
•Weekly confidential 1 -1 weigh- 
 in and dietary advice 
•Weight & inch loss programmes offered 
•Varied exercise programmes offered 
from Salsa to Aerobics, Boxercise to  
toning 
•Chair exercises also offered if unable  
to get on floor 
•Social events including an annual ball 
& trips to the Good Food Show 

Call Sam on 01244 
534348/07871314893 

www.simplydietandfitness.co.uk 

£4 PER CLASS  
 

Reduced rate for second class 
taken in same week 

Pay for 6 weeks £22 in advance & 
receive free diet plan 

 

Wednesday  
Manley Village Hall, Manley,    Frodsham                            

10.00 – 11.30 am  

  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Manley Village Hall 
Tennis Club 

Manley has two lovely grass tennis courts located behind the Village 
Hall, next to the bowling green. We have a good sized membership for 

such a small village and are keen to welcome new players – of all ages and standards! 

We will be organising more competitions this year and hope to have a Thursday morning 
Rusty Racquets session for adults as well as on Thursday evenings. T he popular Junior 
coaching will be provided by ACE Tennis Academy on Thursday afternoons after school. 
Coaching is due to start on Thursday 19 May but we plan to have the courts open and ready 
to play on by mid-April, depending on the weather. 

If you would like further information about the club, please contact Philippa  Gamble: 01928 
740523 or Maggie Grant 01928 740075   or email us at manleytennisclub@gmail.com 

Sporting activities at Manley Village Hall   

Bowling Club  
Open Day 

Manley Village Hall is home to 
Manley Bowling Club who are 
planning an Open Day later in 
the Spring when their Season 
begins in earnest. 

All welcome! 

If you are interested or want more 
information please contact; 

Chairman - John Dickinson    
(01829 759432) 

Secretary – Basil 
Southerton      
(01928 788128) 

Treasurer - Tony 
Page               
(01928 731877) 

Pink Power Walk 
                                                                      The 
Pink Power Walk North West will be held 
on Sunday, October 2nd 2011. The walk 

will start and finish at Chester Racecourse 
taking in the surrounding area through 

Handbridge and out towards     Eccleston, 
returning back along the River Dee. Our 

final route will be approximately 13 miles.  
2011 is the second year for the Pink Power 

Walk North West. In 2010 we raised 
£15,500 for the two charities-Breakthough 
Breast Cancer and Caron Keating Founda-

tion. Please contact:                                   
pinkpowerwalknw@btinternet.com  

Many thanks to all the volunteers who helped deliver the previous Newsletters to      
Manley and Mouldsworth. Also a BIG thank you to Jim Large (Our local Milkman) who 
so kindly delivered to Alvanley. If we have any other keen walkers who would help out 

on a regular basis –we would be delighted. Contact manleyvillagehall@gmail.com               
This issue is to be delivered to 700 households! 



Stone House Farm, New Pale Lane, Manley, 

Frodsham. WA6 9ER 

01928 740586 / 07561515618 

bushel@stonehousefarm.plus.com 

www.stonehousefarmbandb.co.uk 

Close to Delamere Forest, Mouldsworth       
Railway Station , The Goshawk,                   

and White Lion, Alvanley 

 

 
 

 
On May 5th 2011 we have our opportunity to 

vote in our local elections for our Cheshire West 
and Chester Councillors and for our local Parish 

Council.  
For general enquiries, nomination forms and organisation of the 

elections the Deputy Returning Officer is Keith Porter 
keith.porter@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk  Tel No 01244 977073. 
Persons wishing to stand for election as Parish Councillors 

must be nominated by two parishioners and can stand for 
election at the next local election. Elections for the Parish 
Council take place at the same time as elections for the 
CWAC  councillors. If there are more candidates for the    

Parish Council than vacancies the formal election             
procedures have to be followed and parishioners will be    
required to vote. If there are sufficient vacancies on the 

Council the relevant candidates will be deemed 
to be elected unopposed. 

Manley Parish Council 
Meeting Dates for 

2011 

19th January 2011 

16th March 2011 

20th April 2011      
(Annual Meeting) 

11th May 2011               
(Annual General Meeting) 

6th July 2011 

14th September 2011 

19th October 2011 

14th December 2011 

A.P.S.I. Shooting Instructor 
Peter Sherlock 

We have available simulated game shooting with 
high tower, grouse butt and Promatic Huntsman 

*Trailer to give 20/40/60 bird flush 

*Corporate days to suit all pockets 

*1-to-1 instruction or groups 

5 stand caravan site and a 2½ acre course fishing 
lake 

Birch Farm, Mouldsworth, Nr Chester, Cheshire. 
CH3 8AW 

Mobile: 07540 805006 Tel: 01928 740231 

Email:peter@birchfarm.com-www.birchfarm.com 



Contacts 
Manley Village Hall  

Management Committee 
Chairperson: Ian Milburn (01928740064) 
Secretary: Ruth Frood (01928740365) 

Treasurer: Juliet Compston(01928740906) 
Booking Sec.: Lisa Underhill(01928740210) 

 Vinnie O’Brien (01928740830) 
Harry Gorse (01928740617) 

Tarvin Road 

Manley 

Frodsham 

Cheshire 

WA6 9EL 

Charity No. 520081 
manleyvillagehall@gmail.com 
 
www.manleyvillagehall.org.uk 

      If you have any contributions towards the next issue or you wish to 
be added to the mailing list please contact Ruth Frood  

at manleyvillagehall@gmail.com  

If you are interested in advertising your 
local business in our Newsletter please 

contact –
secretary@manleyvillagehall.org 

We aim to produce quarterly Newsletters 
New Year-out in December, Spring– out in 

March, Summer– out in June/July and         
Autumn– out in October 

From April 6th 2011 at Manley Village Hall 
 

 

 

on Wednesday evenings 6 –7 p.m.  

 

            Are you ready to party yourself into shape? That’s   
exactly what the Zumba program is all about. It’s an          
exhilarating, effective, easy-to-follow, Latin-inspired, calorie-
burning dance fitness-party that’s moving millions of people 
toward joy and health. Contact: : Tracey 07825556740 

£4.50(£3.50 concessions) Bring water,  

comfortable clothes and trainers. 

 Please arrive 10mins early for first session.  

PLEASE BOOK FOR FIRST SESSION 


